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April 3, 1972

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Division of Compliance
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Regional Director

Docket No. 40-2061
License No. STA-583

Gentlemen:

We have your letter of March 22, 1972 referring to the inspec-
tion conducted by Mr. Edgar Ashley of your office on
February 29 and March 1, 1972.

Following is the disposition of items of non-compliance and
other points listed in your letter:

Item No. 1 - Inventory report. We submitted a source inventory
report to the Commission's Oak Ridge office on March 15, 1972.
This report (copy attached) gave our thorium inventory as of
June 30, 1971. We will submit the 1972 report after June 30 as
directed.

Item No. 2 - Process change. We are revising the detailed process
write-up which was part of the current license application. This
revision will include process and other changes made since 1969.
We expect to complete and submit this to the commission by
April 30, 1972.
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USAEC (Mr. Boyce H. Grier)
April 3, 1972

Regarding the name of the licensee on License No. STA-583,
we are requesting the Division of Materials Licensing to
change this name from American Potash & Chemical Corporation
to Kerr-McGee Chemical Corp. A copy of this letter is attached.

Please advise if you wish additional information.

Yours truly,

KERR-McGEE CHEMICAL CORP.

/)2 %, ,/
0.L.Dhhle
Plant Manager

OLD/fw
Att. (2) - Inventory Report

Letter requesting name change
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